
  

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT  

         OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

  

  

  

              September 14, 2021  

  

  

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chairman 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building  

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

  

Dear Chairman Hawkins: 

 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution for approval of twice-per-

week trash and recyclables collection services throughout Prince George’s County (the “County”). The 

Prince George’s County Code Section 21-120 provides that the Department of the Environment (DoE) 

has the authority to make regulations with the consent of the County Council. The purpose of the 

Resolution is to provide for twice-per-week pickup of trash and recyclable services from residential 

properties in the County. 

 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this Resolution is greatly appreciated.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact my office or Andrea L. Crooms, Acting Director, Department 

of the Environment (DoE), at (301) 883-5812.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

       

                                                               Angela D. Alsobrooks 

                   County Executive  

              

          

Enclosures  

 

 Wayne K. Curry Administration Building  1301 McCormick Drive, Largo, MD 20774  

(301) 952-4131  www.princegeorgescountymd.gov  
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